
KANNADA LANGUAGE

Kannada is a Dravidian language spoken predominantly by people of Karnataka in southwestern India, and by
significant linguistic minorities in the states of.

Lord Rama orders for their imprisonment. Kannada as a language has undergone modifications since BCs.
Tsitsiridis mentions in his research work that Charition is not an exclusively prose or verse text, but a mixed
form. Coin has inscription in archaic Kannada script found at Banavasi , capital of the Kadambas is said to be
the first such coin found in the State. With time, it underwent so many changes in the reign of Sathavahanas,
Kadambas, Gangas, Rastrakutas, and Hoysalas. It can be classified into four types: Purva Halegannada from
the beginning till 10th Century Halegannada from 10th Century to 12th Century Nadugannada from 12th
Century to 15th Century Hosagannada from 15th Century. In this work Larika and Kandaloi are identified as
Rastrika and Kuntala. Kittel contained 70, words. The word order is subjectâ€”objectâ€”verb, as in the other
Dravidian languages. Inscriptions in Kannada date from the 5th century ce, while the firstâ€¦ Kannada is the
second oldest of the four major Dravidian languages with a literary tradition. Kannada Language Language
The origin of Kannada language, also known as kannarese, can be traced to the early Christian era. The
earliest extant grammar is by Nagavarma and dates to the early 12th century; the grammar of Keshiraja ce is
still respected. In a 1st-century CE Tamil inscription, there is a personal reference to ayjayya, a word of
Kannada origin. For we find, on the basis of Kannada literature mainly, that the course of India's religious,
literary, cultural and national evolution can conveniently be divided into successive slabs of: a Pre-Buddhistic,
b Buddhistic , c Jain , d Saivite, e Vaishnavite , f Late Hindu and lastly g the Modern periods. Ptolemy writes
that "in the midst of the false mouth and the Barios, there is a city called Maganur" Mangalore. Kannada
Dialect Dictionaries And Dictionaries In Subregional Languages Of Karnataka[ edit ] Kannada has a long
history of dictionary -making, beginning from the dictionary written by Rannakanda of the 10th century till
the dictionary produced by the Sahitya Parishat in the 20th century. In a 3rd-century CE Tamil inscription
there is usage of oppanappa vIran. Three regional varieties of Kannada are identifiable. A Grammar of the
Kannada Language: Comprising the Three Dialects of the Language ancient, Medieval and Modern [ edit ]
The term Kannada, the Canarese of European writers , is formed from Karnadu, the black cultivated country,
referring to the black soil , commonly called cotton soil, which characterizes the plateau of the Southern
Dekkan. As the inscription cannot be read easily, a replica [has been] readied in the Memorial Hall to give all
information contained in it. Kannada poetry soared to a new height with innovative poets like B. Though
punch-marked and Satavahana coins had been discovered in Karnataka, this is the first coin with an inscription
in archaic Kannada. I was aware of the fact that there are no Prakrit words in Halmidi inscription.
Seetharamiah The " Halmidi inscription " has put an end to many controversies surrounding the evolution of
Kannada. The prestige varieties are based on the Mysore-Bangalore variety. Gradually, so many translations
were made from English, Bengali and Marathi literature. He also mentions Pounnata Punnata and refers to
beryls, i.


